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Welcome to our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest newsletter for September 2023. We are pleased to
share with you all the exciting news and updates from our care home over the
past month. 

It has been a busy time for us and we can't wait to fill you in on all the details. So
sit back, relax and enjoy all the interesting reads we have in store for you!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates, please let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up
link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
 

Best wishes,

Victor Dewson
Care Home Manager

A Wonderful Day!

The Springvale Summer Beach Party was an amazing day. Despite the threat of
rain, the sun shone and everyone had a fantastic time. The event had something
for everyone, including face painting, glitter tattoos, a bouncy castle, a BBQ, a
cocktail bar, home baking, a pick and mix sweety cart, a sand pit, paddling pools,
a tombola and a raffle. Alan's live entertainment was amazing and everyone
enjoyed it. One of the event's highlight was a special guest appearance from
Coco, the baby tortoise, who everyone fell in love with!

The event's success was due to the hard work and dedication of many people.
The chefs put on a great BBQ, and everyone commented on how tasty the food
was. The staff were fantastic, supporting the residents to attend the party and
have fun. Stephanie, the deputy manager, deserves a special mention for
arranging the event and putting on a great party, as she always does. The staff
who joined us on their days off to help make the event such a success were also
appreciated. The residents' friends and family donated generously and their
continuous support of the home and staff is invaluable. The volunteers who gave
their time to help and the local businesses who donated vouchers for our raffles
were also greatly appreciated. 

The highlight of the day was the outstanding amount of £1330 raised for our
residents' fund. Thanks to everyone's hard work and dedication it will go directly
towards improving the lives of our residents. The Springvale Summer Beach Party
was a day to remember and we look forward to hosting another fantastic event in
the future.

Care Inspectorate Success

We recently had a Care Inspection and we are proud to announce that our grades
have now increased to 4s across the board. This achievement is a testament to
our commitment to providing the highest quality care to our residents. We will
continue to strive for excellence in all that we do.
 

Kirki Miners

We recently took a trip to the local club for bingo and stopped on the way home
for an ice cream. It was a fun outing and everyone had a great time. We love
taking our residents on trips to explore the local area, connecting with the
community and enjoying experiences together.

Puppy Love

Kobi, Christine's new little puppy, stole everyone's hearts when she came to visit
the residents. Kobi is just 8 weeks old and was the highlight of our day. We love
having pets visit us at Springvale, as they bring so much joy and happiness to our
residents.

Fun & Games

We enjoy taking part in games at Springvale and it's always a great way to bring
everyone together. Whether it's a game of darts or a quiz, our residents love the
chance to compete and have fun.

Celebrations

We believe in supporting our residents to continue to have a fulfilling life that
focuses on their goals and how to achieve them. That's why we were thrilled to
support Cathie to attend her daughter's wedding. One of our amazing care staff
volunteered on her day off to accompany her and our activities staff supported
with the long drive to the venue. 

We also celebrated Mary's birthday with her husband Jimmy and family, which
was a lovely occasion. At Springvale, we believe that every moment is worth
celebrating and we are committed to making every day special for our residents.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Springvale Care Home Facebook Page as we have
lots of photos and information being shared often.

Leave A Review 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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